Asbestos-Containing Material Pile Disposal RFP 
Questions and Answers – Updated 05/08/23
 
QUESTION 1: Can we access the site to look at the project?
 
ANSWER TO QUESTION 1: Yes, you can visit the site but you need to notify the City in advance to let us know the day and time that you plan to visit. To make those arrangements you can email us at brownfield.chicityhall@gmail.com or call us at 541-783-2717.

QUESTION 2: When is the Asbestos Containing Material Pile Project expected to start?
 
ANSWER TO QUESTION 2: The City would like it to start the project as soon as possible, but as we know contractors are busy, perhaps an availability timeline can be included on the proposal.

